
 

 

COMING SOON! 

 

Invitation to Bid 

 for the 

   Southgate Road Realignment Project 

 on 

 Yerba Buena Island 

 

 

 

The San Francisco County Transportation Authority (SFCTA) plans to release bid documents for 

the Southgate Road Realignment Project on Yerba Buena Island (YBI) in November 2019. The 

date of the bid opening will be announced in the near future. A mandatory pre-bid meeting and 

site visit will be held for the Project on Treasure Island at a date and time to be announced. The 

pre-bid meeting will include an outreach session for Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBEs). 

A DBE participation goal of 16% has been established for the Project. 

The Project generally consists of the construction of an off-ramp from East Bound I-80 at the 

San Francisco – Oakland Bay Bridge east of the YBI tunnel, realignment of Southgate Road, 



 

 

widening and improving Hillcrest Road and construction of a bicycle and pedestrian path. The 

work includes the construction of two cast-in-place bridges, retaining walls, grading, paving, 

temporary shoring, storm drainage improvements, electrical work, barrier railing, flatwork, 

traffic striping, architectural metal railing, fencing and building demolition. 

The estimated construction cost is $27 Million. The Project is funded with Federal, State (Prop 

1B) and local funds. The Project will be subject to “Buy America” provisions. 

A Class A General Engineering Contractors license is required, and the successful bidder must 

pay prevailing wages. 

Contract documents and addenda will be made available via Bid Express 

(www.bidexpress.com). An electronic bidding process will be utilized, and paper bids will not be 

accepted. All bidders must register on www.bidexpress.com and create a Digital ID through Bid 

Express to submit a bid. 

For more information, please visit SFCTA’s website at www.sfcta.org/contracting 
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